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•Upcoming events 

International Association of Shrine Yacht Clubs 

IASYC Newsletter 
This newsletter to to get information out that you can use.  I plan to 

publish this at least once a month. To meet that goal I need your aid 

and assistance. Short articles, Interesting Ports of Call , pictures 

and anything else you wish to share with your Brother Nobles 

Family and Friends. 

Front Row:  Noble James Wertley, Sir Peter Krickhuhn Potentate Al Bahr Shrine, International 

Commodore James Ruby, IASYC, PP; Noble Bob Lakosil Vice Commodore Al Bahr Yacht Club 

Back Row: Noble Alfonso Martinez; Noble Daniel Smith, Noble Luis Cisneros PP, PIC; Noble Alex 

Vazquez; Noble Ronn Murphy PP; Noble David Lane; Noble Ray Derochers PIC, Ronald Swan-

Link to Photos from the Conference 

https://1drv.ms/u/s!AmZGJ31vzQ_pu0N0_NQoZb7c9cBb?e=2D2IWG 
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International Association of Shrine Yacht Clubs 

 

Mid Winter 2022 

The 2022 Mid Winter Conference went 

well. We discussed many issues and 

had great hospitality,  Our Friend from 

The Al Bahr Yacht  club hosted a Din-

ner and Hospitality night at the South-

western Yacht Club (Pictured Left ) in 

beautiful San Diego California.. 

Al Bahr Potentate Peter Krickhuhn addressing the Hospitality Dinner 

 Hosted by the Al Bahr Yacht Club. 
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Mid Winter 2022 

Mid Winter Accomplishments 

Vice Commodore Murphy introduced the new Life 

Membership pins. A motion was made to accept the 

pin and go forward with the first order. 

Noble Ray Desrochers recommended we continue 

the Monthly Zoom Meeting as they allow members 

form around the globe to participate.  In for to be 

published as it becomes available. 

Election of Officers for the 2022-23 Shrine Year 

Commodore Elect 
Ronn Murphy PP 
 
Vice Commodore Elect 
Eugene Yee  PP 
 
Rear Commodore Elect 
Alex Vazquez 
 
Fleet Captain Elect 
Daniel Smith  
 
Treasurer Elect 
James Wertley 
 
Yeoman Elect 
David Lane 
 
Quartermaster Elect 
Luis Cisneros, PP PIC 
 
 

Vice Commodore Murphy requests members respond  with your preferred e-mail and Birth Date 

SHRINE YEAR  2022—2023 


